
VALERI Special Announcement 

April 27, 2020  
 
The VALERI application will be unavailable on Thursday, April 30, 2020, from 9:00 PM EST until 
11:59 PM EST for a system deployment.  All users must log out of the system by 8:45 PM EST. 
  
The deployment will include the following items: 
 

• Transfer of Ownership event business rule will correctly look at the loan modification 
executed date instead of the loan modification reported date.  

 
• Ability for servicers to submit VA Purchase claims on transition loans (formerly known 

as “Refund” claims)  
 

• Correction to populate missing WebLGY loan data in the Current Data tab.    
 

All inquiries should be directed to the VALERI Technical team at VALERI.VBACO@VA.GOV. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


